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Dear Rules Committee,

Please note my objection to the proposed rule changes requiring a debtor to

provide more extensive documentation to Trustees. Requiring debtors to

provide tax returns, paystubs and bank statements is unduly burdensome and

will require uneccessary information when Trustees already have the ability to

request this information either informally-or by way of more extensive Rule

2004 examination. In my practice as primaily a debtors attorney, these

documents are routinely provided to Standing Trusees upon request. These rule

changes will be punitive against debotrs who are already poor record keepers

and who either are unemployed, poor or otherwise who do' not have the ability

to provide this information.

Thank you,

William F. Jaworski
Attorney at Law


